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Good evening, | am Kate Anderson, the current ASB President for Bishop High School.

Thank you for inviting me to tonight's meeting to provide an update on student body activities at
Bishop Union High School. The School year has gotten off to a great start. Freshmen orientation
was a success and it was wonderful to see 140 9th-grade students join our student body.

Academically, the High School is offering rigorous courses including 7 Advanced Placement
classes which include AP Environmental Science, English, US History, Government, Literature,
and European History. Additionally, this is the first year the Sophomore Class has been offered
an AP class, which is AP European History taught by Ms. Greene. Bishop is also offering for the
first time AP Psychology to Junior and Senior Classes.

This year there are approximately 600 students enrolled in Bishop High School.

We also have 4 new teachers. Ms. Rush, who is teaching Honors English, Ms. Jensen, the
Biology teacher and ASB advisor, Mr. Centre, our graphic designer teacher, and a new guidance
counselor, Ms. Nesbit.

ASB has had 4 meetings with our new advisor, Ms. Jensen. We are currently working on
elections for officers and preparing student body activities for Football games and
HomeComing. ASB is also assisting school-sponsored Clubs by posting ads and requirements
for Clubs on the school’s Instagram.

Bishop High School’s current Fall sports include Football, Cross-Country, Cheer, Dance, and
Tennis. Our First Home Football game is this Friday against Yosemite. | hope we will see all of

you there to support the Broncos.

Thank you for your time and have a good evening.



